

## Glendon School

Preschool - Grade 12

Box 120, Glendon, Alberta T0A 1P0 Telephone 780.635.3881 - Fax 780.635.4176

Email: glendon@nlsd.ab.ca

Website/Facebook/Twitter/Instagram: @glendonschool



May 2025

Reeve Barry Kalinski Municipal District of Bonnyville 4905 50 Avenue Bag 1010 MD of Bonnyville, AB T9N 2J7

Dear Reeve Kalinski:

Re: Commencement Ceremony, Class of 2025

We are pleased to inform you that Glendon School will honour its 110<sup>th</sup> graduating class on Saturday, June 21, 2025, commencing at 2:00 p.m. in the school gymnasium.

On behalf of the staff and graduating class, we are pleased to invite you (or your designate) and a guest to celebrate our nineteen graduates, the Glendon School Graduating Class of 2025.

We would be privileged to have you as our esteemed guest and to convey greetings from the Municipal District of Bonnyville to our graduates and their invited guests. In consideration of the duration of the ceremony, we request that your remarks be limited to two minutes. Alternatively, our MC can deliver the message, or we can add a written message to our program.

Should you accept our invitation, we would be grateful if you could reply to this letter and contact Mrs. Krysten Kwiatkowski, our Graduation Advisor, at 780-635-3881 or via email at <a href="mailto:krysten.kwiatkowski@nlsd.ab.ca">krysten.kwiatkowski@nlsd.ab.ca</a>.

Furthermore, we recognize the importance of presenting a small gift or token of congratulations. We appreciate your generosity and kindness on behalf of our students. To acknowledge the gifts our graduates will receive, we are preparing a gift bag for each one. If you would like to contribute a gift, please deliver it to the school by June 20th for inclusion in the gift bags.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Michelle Leroux

Principal

Mrs. Krysten Kwiatkowski Graduation Advisor

Mrs. Natalie Heffner Graduation Advisor

Mati Los